
SIP OVERVIEW for Academic Year: 2021-22

Quality of Education
(Good)

Behaviour & Attitudes
(Good)

Personal Development
(Out/Good/RI/IN)

Leadership &
Management

(Good)

EYFS
(Good)

School Specific
(Out/Good/RI/IN)

Improve outcomes in writing

for all pupils.

Continue to develop

effective support systems for

at least the bottom 20% of

readers in all classes.

English and Maths leaders to

work strategically with SLT to

analyse and improve

outcomes for all pupils.

Ensure pupils eligible for

PPG achieve as well as

non-PPG pupils with the aim

that PPG pupils will be

supported to achieve 4

points progress over the

year in R, W, M.

Ensure national tutoring

programme and catch up

funding is clearly targeted to

improve outcomes.

Develop the role of

behaviour lead.

Ensure attendance is at
least 96%.

Proactively promote positive

wellbeing strategies.

Ensure RSE curriculum

delivery is carefully monitored

for coverage and impact,

especially in light of recent

development regarding sexual

abuse and harrassment in

schools.

Provide a range of extra

curricular activities to support

positive. mental health and

wellbeing.

All children experience

enriching playtimes which

develop school values of

respect, collaboration and

aspiration.

All children to understand

principles of healthy eating

and how to ensure a healthy

approach to food and drink.

Provide children with
opportunities to learn and
develop their own knowledge
and understanding of careers
and value of learning.

Improve the quality of

leadership and management

by ensuring that leaders

summarise key information

about pupils’ progress more

concisely and refine

identified actions in order to

secure further improvement.

(Ofsted 2019)

Further develop the role of

subject leadership so that

leaders are highly effective

and responsive to their

subject area needs.

Further develop parent

partnerships and school

community links so that all

involved with the school are

working as one to improve

outcomes and life chances

for all pupils.

Ensure that our systematic

phonic approach meets the

requirements of the DFE’s

validation criteria.

Ensure lowest 20%, or
identified children not on
track to meet GLD, are
quickly identified and
strategies for improvement
implemented in a timely
fashion.

Ensure new EYFS reform is
clearly delivered and the
values that it promotes are
embedded in day to day
practice.

To quickly identify and
address issues related to
lockdown and possible lack
of nursery experience.


